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Below are highlights from the State Board of Education’s October 17th  meeting. Recordings of prior 
meetings are on YouTube.  
 
A-F Cut Scores 
The Arizona Department of Education (ADE) presented impact data on possible cut scores for A-F Letter 
Grades for the 2021-2022 school year for traditional brick and mortar K-8 and 9-12 schools, “hybrid” brick 
and mortar schools (schools that have grade configurations that cut across K-8 and 9-12), alternative 
schools and Arizona Online Instruction (AOI) schools in the September 26th Meeting. 
 
The Board approved the 2021-2022 accountability cut scores as recommended. The cut scores use the 
prior year option for K-8, and standard deviation option for both 9-12 and alternative schools.  

 

ADE will release A-F letter grades to schools and the public by November 1st.  
 
A-F Appeals Process and Procedures 
The Board approved the accountability appeals process and procedures as recommended. The policies 
and procedures were modified from prior years to include: 

• The universal impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic 
• An additional example pertaining to school closures 
• Provisions for appeals citing incorrect data 

The appeal window will be open from when ADE releases letter grade to November 15th, at 5:00PM. 
 
Meeting Schedule 
The next regular Board Meeting is scheduled for December 9th, 2022 
 

https://simbli.eboardsolutions.com/SB_Meetings/ViewMeeting.aspx?S=112020&MID=2630
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q9eVbFIJ2gs

